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June 5, 2022

Nicole Garcia

Queens Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Transportation
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Room 285
Kew Gardens, New York 11484

RE: Letter of Support for the LIC Protected Bike Lanes Proposal

Dear Commissioner Garcia:

At the June 2, 2022 meeting of Community Board 2 a motion was made and seconded to send a
letter of support for the installation of the LIC Protected Bike Lanes Proposal.

At that meeting, with a quorum present, the vote was all in favor to send this support letter
unanimously by a show of hands with none opposed and two (2) abstentions with the following
stipulations:

o DOT must report back to CB 2 in 30 days after installation to hear feedback from
the community.

o ldentify placement and add loading zones to the plan.

o Identify placement and add handicapped parking to the plan.

o Speak to businesses and conduct outreach on plan.

o Speak to the community about changes, get boots on the ground, educate public
on loss of parking and what alternatives exist.

Please contact CB 2 if you have any questions.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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Chairperson, Community Board 2 District Manager
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DOT Letter of Support for LIC Protected Bike Lanes Proposal



